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It would be an intolerable situation to have our trails closed.  It would eliminate a very 

important interaction between the people living and visiting the coast and the natural 

beauty of our state.  To apply such an all encompassing restriction based on one 

unfortunate incident seems an unecessary and negative reaction and I sincerely 

hope it will not be deemed the solution.   


